
 

 

 

 
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 
 

 

Notice No: 885                                                          Date: 05/08/2022 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that the regular classes for the third and fifth semester 
students of this college will commence from 18.08.2022. Regular attendance 
in classes is mandatory for all the students of this institution, failure to which 
will lead to cancellation of their candidature in the end semester 
examinations.   

 
 

-Sd- 
Principal 

                                                   Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Govt. College 
                                                   New Town, Rajarhat 


